
Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
I am in full support of this housing project. The location and layout are ideal and will benefit the 
neighbourhood and our community as a whole.  
 
This is a secure rental that allows residents to have their own space, in an innovative, safe, clean, 
progressive building with community space. This building is ideal for key members of the 
community who live, work and play in Whistler to grow and flourish as respected members of 
society.  
 
Purpose-built micro suites are more liveable than many of the modified dwellings that our 
residents are living in currently, and allow for relative affordability and safety.  
 
In this location, it is environmentally-conscious and highly reasonable that some residents would 
not have a car and can rely on active transportation instead. The location is ideal for walkability 
to the village and Nesters. The parking allocation is very reasonable.  
 
This plan has evolved, respectfully of all of the comments and feedback that have delayed the 
process since it was initially proposed.    
 
I would love to live in this building, and have been excited about it since I first heard about it. I 
hope that it will be approved and will become a model for new builds within Whistler.  
 
Please allow this project to move ahead as soon as possible so that the pricing does not get 
increased even more.  
 
With respect and thanks for your leadership and hard work, 
 
Mary Ann Collishaw 
23-3262 Archibald Way 
Whistler, BC, V8E 0T3 
 


